
What is ratification?

Now that contract negotiations have concluded, every bargaining unit employee will have an opportunity to vote on 
accepting the contract in a process called contract ratification. If the workforce votes in favor of the contract, then 
it will go into effect. If the workforce votes against the contract, then there will be no contract and TSA policy will 
govern everything once protected by the collective bargaining agreement. 

Where can I find a copy of the negotiated contract?

Within the next three weeks, a limited number of paper copies will be available at your local airport for review. You 
should contact your union representative to view a paper copy.

How will the voting take place?

Voting will take place onsite at every CAT X and CAT I airport. If you are at a CAT II, III, or IV airport, you will vote by 
mail.

When will voting occur?

The voting specifics will be different for each airport Hub and Spoke. Every airport FSD and local AFGE representative 
will meet to agree on times, dates, and locations. Contact your local AFGE representative for more information.

How do I join the union?

If you want to become a member of AFGE, contact your local AFGE representative or visit www.afge.org/join
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